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While this is an amendment in regards to ballot measure 114, it should at least 

include a Fiscal impact statement. As well as covering financial damages for small 

business FFL's that will effectively lose all business on July 1, 2026 if a Permit to 

purchase program isn't put into place across the entire state. Additionally, there 

should be another amendment to grant special law enforcement protection to 

individuals seeking self protection that are in fear for their life, that are awaiting for 

their permit to be approved to buy a firearm for self protection. Even further, there 

should be a grant system that pays for the permit for people with low socio economic 

status. If the Oregon Government intends to deny Oregonians of their right to bear 

arms in a timely matter, the Oregon Government is now responsible for all instances 

where denying a firearm to a law abiding citizen in a timely causes severe bodily 

harm or worse. 


